
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 June 13, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Mathematics Textbooks 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of MidSchool Math by Core Curriculum, to be used in our fifth through 
eighth grade classrooms, for $522,546.60. This purchase includes six years of digital 
access to Student Licenses, Teacher Guides, and Onsite Training. The curriculum has 
a digital, online platform and consumable student journals which will be printed by the 
District Printing Department.  
 
  
RATIONALE:  
 
MidSchool Math is a research-based approach to learning math, designed specifically 
for the fifth through eighth grade student. The program has an adaptive skill 
development feature and incorporates mechanisms that are designed for students to 
gain immediate feedback.   
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
The funding for this purchase will come from Academic Services Department Secondary 
Textbook Funds, which are supported by the Wayne County Enhancement Millage. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  
 
Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer  
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attachment 


